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The Public Servants Association (PSA), as a major union for public-sector employees, is reaching out to support 

communities by assisting clinics across the country with pressing needs. 

 

The first initiative in this project involved assistance with much-needed renovations at Motlhabeng Clinic in 

Mahikeng, North West. The PSA assisted the Clinic with replacing toilets, tiling, installing a new gate and painting. 

These initiatives underscore the PSA’s dedication to improving community health and well-being through tangible 

actions. 

 

In recognition of the vital role that healthcare facilities fulfil in communities, the PSA has stepped forward to 

enhance the environment in which patients receive care and healthcare workers render services. The renovations 

at Motlhabeng Clinic will provide a more hygienic, welcoming, and efficient space for healthcare providers and 

patients, ensuring access to a comfortable and dignified experience. 

 

The PSA believes that investing in healthcare facilities is essential for the overall health of communities. In this 

project, the PSA aims to not only improve physical infrastructure of clinics but also promote a conducive 

environment for patients and healthcare workers.  

 

The PSA is committed to not only protecting and promoting the rights and interests of public-sector employees but 

also making a positive impact in communities relying on public servicers.  
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